
Storm Debris Removal Guidelines

Collected Items
Vegetative debris

Fencing materials

branches, leaves, logs, and plants

In the aftermath of a storm, the City of St. Petersburg works around the clock to remove 
debris, make roadways accessible, and allow residents to get back to normal as soon as 
possible. Help expedite storm debris removal by following these guidelines. 

fences knocked over during the storm

Electronics computers, televisions, and other devices

Appliances air conditioners, dishwashers, washers and 
dryers, stoves, refrigerators, water heaters

Note:
If vegetative debris can fit in your City trash bin with the lid 
closed, place it there first.

Be sure to separate debris into item groups.

Household trash and recycling should still be placed in their 
bins and will be collected through the normal pickup schedule.
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Construction
Materials

building materials, carpet, drywall, 
furniture, lumber, plumbing

DO NOT place debris in alleyways or on sidewalks.

DO NOT place debris in the street or block roadways.

Stay Informed:
For real-time updates on debris and storm recovery, follow @StPeteFL on social media or visit stpete.org/Hurricane
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Placement
Regardless of where your trash is picked up, place debris in 
front of the house near the roadway curb.

DO NOT place debris in trash bags.
 DO NOT place debris near trees, poles, fire hydrants, utility 
boxes, or other structures that make debris removal difficult.
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